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ANNUAL MEETING OF THE SASKATCHEWAN NATURAL 

HISTORY SOCIETY 1955, REGINA, OCTOBER 29 

The meeting place Sask. Govt. Photo 

Auditorium of the new museum 

Our 1955 Annual Meeting is being held in the Museum of Natural 

History, corner of Albert Street and College Avenue, Regina. The Regina 

Natural History Society, and the Museum of Natural History will act as 

hosts for the day, and it is hoped that a good representation of our member¬ 

ship will be able to attend. Registration will begin at 9 a.m. MST in the 

lobby of the Museum; morning, afternoon and evening sessions will be held 

in the new museum. 

During the business meeting new officers and directors will be elected. 

You may help the nominations committee by sending in the names of suitable 

people for the executive. Each name should be accompanied by a written 

statement of the interests and qualifications of the member suggested. 

There will be discussions of the aims and policies of the society. We 

would appreciate your sending copies of resolutions to the secretary, 2335 

Athol Street, Regina, so that the program committee will be able to allot 

the necessary time to business matters. The sooner you send in resolutions, 

the better. 

Please let the secretary know if you plan to attend the annual meeting. 

This get-together is your opportunity to meet your fellow naturalists, and 

to further the work of the Blue Jay, so we hope you can come to Regina on 

Saturday, October 29. 
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